P
4 A

Sent: 10 November 2011 12:33
To: Planning
Subject: Natural England's response S5/2011/1984/MA

Attachments: 38076 H Customer Feedback Form.pdf, 38076 NE response.pdf

Regeneration of Salisbury Square S6/2011/1994/MA REERT
R

Dear Sir/ Madam
Please see the attached letter for Natural England's response to the above application.

Kind regards

Katherine Phan
Natural England
Consultation Service
Hornbeam House
Electra Way,

Crewe,

Cheshire,

CW1 6G]

Tel: 8300 D60 1060
Email: consultations@naturalengland.org.uk

This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have
received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its
contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender.

Nothing in the email amounts to a legal commitment on our part unless confirmed by a
signed communication. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been checked
for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no
responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may
be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other
lawful purposes.,



Date: 10 November 2011
Qurref: 38076
Your ref: S6/2011/1994/MA

ENGLAND

Planning Department
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

Council Offices Customer Services
Hornbeam House

The Campus .

i c B Park
Welwyn Garden City E{:;\t'?a Vl\;:l;ess a
Hertfordshire Crowe
ALB BAE Cheshire CW16G)

T 0300 060 3500

BY EMAIL ONLY

Dear Sirf Madam

Planning consultation: Regeneration of Salisbury Square
Location: Land at Salisbury Square, Hatfield, Hertfordshire, ALY 5AF

Thank you for your consultation on the above dated and received by Natural England on 08 November
2011 .

Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Qur statutory purpose is to ensure that the natural
environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future generations,
thereby contributing to sustainable development.

Natural England has previously commented on this proposal and made comments to the authority in
our letter dated 27 October 2011.

Naturai England noted that the proposal does not appear to affect any statutorily protected sites or
landscapes, or have significant impacts on the conservation of soils, nor is the proposal EIA
development. The advice provided in our previous response applies equally to this proposal although
we made no obkjection to the original propaosal.

Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural
environment then, in accordance with Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural Communities Act
2006, Natural England should be consulted again.

Yours faithfull

Katherine Phan
Customer Service Consultation Team
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